
Building Management Sub-Committee Report for 2023 AGM 
 
 

2022 was a fairly active year.  We had a total of 23 events/rentals.  Out 
of which nine were rentals (member and non-member), fourteen of 
them were ZAH events – AGM, Gahambars, Navroze functions, New 
Year’s Eve gala, youth fund raiser, library and WZCC, etc. 
 
Villi and Ken Bhappu chose to leave the BMSC as their personal and job 
commitments prevented them from fulfilling their duties.  BMSC would 
like to thank them both for their time and effort spent during nearly 3 
years on the committee.  Good luck Villi and Ken! 
 
We are thrilled and excited to have Zubin Mistry on BMSC team.  It is 
great to have young talent onboard with fresh ideas and inputs.  
Welcome Zubin. 
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